5.13 (h)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton

From: Farzin Yazdanjou

Sent: January 17, 2023 4:26 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton

Dear Town Clerk Town Clerk,

This is just unacceptable. There are many hosts who have built a business over the years and have a solid operation. It's
one thing to say permits will be required and to collect a tax, but to shut down an entire sector is taking freedom away.
Me, along with many other investors would stop investing money in Hamilton.

Sincerely,
Farzin Yazdanjou



